
Pest Control
All  our  properties  are  professionally  treated  by  a  pest
control company on a regular basis. However, sometimes bugs
sneak in especially during the summer hot months.

To avoid seeing any pests, we advice guests especially during
summer not to leave any food items including fruits, or food
traces on surfaces as these can attract pests. Please try to
keep all food in the fridge and clean up any food traces.

We  also  advice  guests  to  keep  the  bathroom,  wash  basin,
kitchen sink drains closed during the summer and open them
only when used and close them again after.

https://app.trulycyprus.com/pest/

